
From: Cindy Rimkus [mailto:cindy.rimkus@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 10:01 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Changes in regulations 

 

To whom it may concern at the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality: 

  

I would like my voice added to the many concerned residents of Arkansas. I am referring 

to  proposed changes to Regulation 6 in Docket 13-007-R which implements provisions to Act 

954. I urge you not to make any changes that would lower standards in water quality, drinking 

water or otherwise. With all the concerns lately in Arkansas regarding water quality we must 

say "NO" to industry that pollutes. 

  

Sincerely, 

Cindy Rimkus 

P O Box  875, Huntsville AR 72740 

 


